November, 29, 2022

P.O. Box 754

Donnelly, Id. 83615

Stibnite Gold Project

Dear Linda,

I support Perpetua Resources to mine in the Stibnite Area for various minerals, including gold, and
Antimony. The USA needs these minerals to maintain self sufficiency from other countries.

Perpetua Resources has set aside million of dollars for improvements after excavations.

We have been to Stibnite on tours the last 3 years and feel they are working hard to take care of the
land.

My father delivered equipment and materials into Stibnite from Cascade, friends | know were born
there.

It is time to permit the Stibnite Gold Project .

Sincerely,
Phyllis Bulgin



